CENTRAL SANSKRIT UNIVERSITY
GURUVAYUR CAMPUS, PURANATTUKARA

NOTICE
Dt. 28.03.2022

It is notified for the information of all staff and students that the UGC Consultative
workshop has been planned online to be held on 31% March, 2022 and it has been directed to

nominate 20-30 students from different disciplines of our institution. Letter received from HQ,

CSU, New Delhi is attached herewith.
Therefore, all HOD's are hereby requested to nominate 3 students each from all

classes & name of the nominated students may be submitted to the undersigned by 4 p.m on
29.03.2022 for further proceedings.
e
Y %4
\\\. M—=Zpn)
DIRECTORY/e
Copy to:-

Circulation among all HOD’s
Campus Website
Concerned file

Notice file

PR



Dear Sir/Madam,

The University Grants Commission has been actively taking various initiatives in order to
strengthen our knowledge, skill, value and research based education system in our Higher
Education Institutions (HEIs). Most recently, UGC issued guidelines for the Establishment of
a Research & Development Celi in HEls. This would certainly boost up the process of
developing a research ecosystem in our HEIs.

It is a well-known fact that National Education Policy-2020 focuses on integrating research
in UG and PG programmes. In order to make this initiative practically implementable, -
UGC/Ministry of Education has devised a system so that UG/PG/Research students may
receive a hands on training to become acquainted with research, research tools,
techniques/ Methodologies, team work, writing, communication, publication and research
ethics. This would be possible when the possibilities are created for providing research
training to our graduates/postgraduates.

The UGC has also taken a noteworthy initiative to develop Guidelines for Research
Internship with Faculty and Researchers at HE!s/ Research Institutions/ Industries etc.
through duly appointed Expert committee.

Since the UG/PG research students are the real stake holders, there is already a plan to hold
a discussion with these young graduates to know their views on this scheme/plan. This

discourse would help strengthen our guidelines for Research Internship with faculty and
Researchers at HEIs.

The UGC Consultative workshop has beeri planned online to be held on 31 March, 2022.

You are requested to nominate 20-30 students from different disciplines of your Institution

for a more enriching and all rounded experience for each one. The list may be sent on
prochancellor@sgtuniversity.org on or before 3(:_”‘ March, 2022, so that the link may be

shared to avoid inconvenience. You are also requested to join the discussion and your
suggestions will be most welcome.

Looking forward to your positive response.

With regards,

{Prof. R. C. Kuhad)
Pro-chancellor
SGT University

Gurugram



